[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Liz Carter  
Sent: 22 June 2018 00:09
To: Planning
Subject: Somerton Planning

Dear sir,

I understand that Somerton is to be overlooked again with regard to traffic calming funding despite the  increase of a substantial number - 1175 - of new dwellings and 297 to follow.  I think there can be no doubt that we will see a substantial increase in traffic volumes and speeding through the village and surrounding roads.  I'm really concerned about this as I've already noticed an increase in Somerton traffic and the speeding down the surrounding roads.  I feel strongly that Somerton should benefit from the Section 106 Funding that the developers have put aside for the local community.

Please take action to ensure that Somerton is included.

Thanks, Elizabeth Carter.  2 Adams Cottages, Somerton.


